
 
 
 

 
 

CITY OF ALBANY NOTICE  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that pursuant to the Albany City Charter, the City Clerk’s 
Office will determine the order of names as they appear on the ballot for the upcoming 
General Municipal Election to be held on November 8, 2022, on THURSDAY, AUGUST 
18, 2022 at 3:00 PM. 
 
This will take place at City Hall, 1000 San Pablo Avenue, Albany.  The public is invited to 
observe the procedure. 
 
 
 
ANNE HSU 
CITY CLERK 
 
 
Posted:  City Hall, Community Center, Senior Center, City Web Site  

 August 3, 2022 
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